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Conservation Notes 

Current topics and issues affecting hunting, fishing, and outdoor recreation in our North Dakota.  
                                                               Issue #72, March 2022 

                   More Than Just a Seat at the Table 

North Dakota citizens value our natural resources that support  hunting 

and fishing and other outdoor recreation activities. These outdoor 

activities provide millions of dollars to our local economies, provide 

quality outdoor recreation, and enrich our quality of life.  Unfortunately, 

these assets are often taken for granted, ignored, or discounted by 

planners, developers, and decision makers. Every land-based policy or 

project potentially impacts natural resources that provide values such as 

water quality, soil health, and fish and wildlife habitats. 

  

Therefore, it is in North Dakotas best interest for the Legislature and 

State agencies to ensure that outdoor interests are equally represented 

and given equal consideration when making land-based decisions or 

reviewing projects effecting the natural resources that support outdoor 

activities like hunting and fishing.  

 
 

For more information on this message or other conservation topics, contact: John Bradley, Executive Director, North Dakota 

Wildlife Federation, (jbradley.ndwf@gmail.com), Mike McEnroe, Past President, North Dakota Wildlife 

Federation(memcenroe@midco.net) or Rick Nelson, Past President, North Dakota Chapter, The Wildlife Society, 

(bluebill@bis.midco.net). For a complete list of Conservation Notes visit (ndctws.org)-library                                                                                                               
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